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City of Portsmouth Holds  

9-11 Remembrance Ceremony 
 
(PORTSMOUTH, VA – September 4, 2019) – The city of Portsmouth will hold a 9-11 Remembrance 
Ceremony Wednesday, Sept. 11, at 6 p.m., on the Flagpole Stage at High Street Landing. As the country 
observes the 18th anniversary of the September 11, 2001 terrorist attacks, city officials and the community 
will gather on this solemn occasion to remember the lives lost during that fateful day. In the case of 
inclement weather, the ceremony will be held at Portsmouth City Hall, City Council Chamber, 801 Crawford 
Street, 6th floor.  
 
Portsmouth Mayor John L. Rowe, Jr. will provide remarks for the occasion. The ceremony is free and open 
to the public. For more information, contact the Marketing and Communications Office at 757-393-5143. 
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